
Etchells Primary School Friday, 6 March 2020

World Book Week! 
At Etchells, we 
don’t do things by 
halves, and decided 
to have a book 
week instead of a 
day.  There has 
been all sorts of 

activities going on, culminating in a dressing 
up day.  Thank you for your support with our 
activities - we have especially appreciated the 
secret readers who have delighted the 
children with their stories.  Our Manchester 
City PE coach even delighted 3V with a story!

Our Early years staff have each 
read a bedtime story and put up 
on You Tube for the children to 
enjoy each night.  Take a look at 
this one…..

SCHOOL NEWS 
Books Books Books! | Pay via the School App | Sport Relief

Secret Readers in Class

Siblings Reading to Nursery

Paper Plate Characters https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=FUOkV0a1JPE

Dressing Up Fun

Teachers on You Tube!
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Etchells Primary School Friday, 3 May 2019

2 Etchells’ Entrepreneurs! 

Two of our 
pupils, Ella 
and Ethan, 
have been 
busy putting 
their creative 
skills into 
action, 
producing 
prints and 

comic books.  
They are setting up a stall in Cafe Unity 
on Saturday 14th March selling their 
creations for 50p.  If you’re out and about 
in the village that day, please pop in and 
support them!

Friday 13th 
March 

During next week week we will 
be holding a number of sporting 

activities to mark Sport Relief.  We will be inviting 
children to come and clock up some miles on the 
exercise bike which will be housed in the KS2 library.  
We can’t wait to add up the distances and see how far 
we have cycled on the world map!  We will be holding 
active assemblies during which the children will be up 
on their feet with Joe Wicks!  On Friday 13th, we will 
be asking all children to come to school dressed in their 
sports clothes.  As the event is all in the name of 
charity, we invite children to bring in a donation on 
Friday which will be sent directly to the cause.

Use our School 
App!! 

One of the easiest ways to access the 
Parent Log -in on the school website is to download the 
School Spider App.  Search for School Spider, download 

the app and then select 
Etchells Primary School 
from the list.  Once on 
your mobile device, you 
can use the app to pay 
for PTA events such as 
the upcoming PTA Fish 
and Chip Bingo Night.  
You can also access the 
most recent newsletter 
as well as photos and 
class news.

Kind regards,

Cathy Beddows  

        and the Etchells staff

Letter of the week in Nursery 
is……..

We’ll let you decide!  What a 
fantastic learning experience for our 
youngest children.  The Etchells 
Curriculum…..bringing learning to 
life.


	World Book Week!
	Use our School App!!
	Friday 13th March

